From: laurence

Sent: Friday, March 1, 2024 10:00 AM

To: Tobi Elliott

Cc: tperterson@islandstrust.bc.ca; Mikaila Lironi; Stephen Baugh
Subject: LA-RZ-2023.1-LTC

| woiuld like this approved please. Any extra docks at the North End, in fact any where which fills all the
original requirements on Lasqueti would be useful!

We can count on one hand the number there already are!

There are so few places appropriate for a dock, they are expensive to put in so | think if you want to do
the work, you deserve consideration.

| personally approve this application:

Laurence Fisher resident for 65 years.

Re:

| would like my opinion to be included as support and form part of the official record regarding:
Application #LA-RZ-2023,1-LTC.

Thank you.

W.L.E. Fisher.



